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Operations Directorate (J3)
Israel Defense Forces (IDF)
	Tel Aviv, Israel
May 25, 2019

 


For the Attention Of:
Maj. Gen Scott A. Kindsvater 
Deputy Chief of Staff, Operations and Intelligence
Allied Command Operations (ACO) - Supreme Headquarters Allied Powers Europe
North Atlantic Treaty Organization 

General Kindsvater , 

In the recent years, Israel and NATO have both benefited from a fruitful cooperation and dialogue and as a relatively new country, we always seek avenues to enhance our knowledge, capabilities and ties around the globe. 

We see great value in learning and cooperating with NATO, taking part in the MED-Dialogue, CHOD conferences and military exercises, and hope to enhance our                         Mil-to-Mil cooperation in the coming years. 

My staff recently pointed out their desire to enhance our understanding and capabilities in multi-national planning and to take part, as observers, in Exercise Trident Jupiter. I believe this venue is a great opportunity for us to enhance our cooperation, learn how you conduct large scale exercises and explore future cooperation opportunities. 

I look forward to your response and would like to take this opportunity to invite you to visit Israel. 
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For further information please contact Major Benzi Zimmerman – [image: http://www.thebarcodedepot.co.uk/blog/wp-content/uploads/barcode.jpg]
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Dear Air Marshal Hupfeld,
I was pleased to receive your recent letter, and thank you for your warm wishes.

Itis great to hear that you are planning a visit to our Region in the very near future - |
will make sure that we meet during your time here, so we can discuss some of the core

challenges we face and explore potential cooperation between our forces.

1 would suggest that you plan your visit around the upcoming "Executive Ark" meeting,
planned for the first week of June. This will be a great venue for International

engagement and platform to discuss core operational issues.

Warmest Regards from Tel Aviv,

st A

Major General Aharon Haliva

Head of the Operations Directorate

Israel Defense Forces
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April 11,2019

For the Attention Of:
Major General Robert “Pat” White
Director, European Command Plans and Operations Center

General White,

It is my upmost honor to formally congratulate you, upon your confirmation to the appointment to the
commanding general of the Iil Army Corps!

Your assignment to the Il Corps is truly a testament to your leadership and bright future. | am sure it will be an
honor and privilege to command the such an historical formation that took part in WW2, especially in it's role of
liberating over 100 villages, and the valor and bravery of the men and women in the battle of Bastogne.

General, though | wish we had more time to flourish our personal and professional relationship, | can proudly look

back at the past year and point at the crucial discussions we had, and the progress in cooperation and coordination
between our forces and improving our readiness for contingency.

World war 2, 75 years

10:01 PM
4/11/2019
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